
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: April 28, 2015 
 
To: Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Cell Tower Discussion 
 

We would like to discuss cell tower leases at our next Finance Committee meeting 
on May 4, 2015. Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you. 
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